
Report on Faculty Exchange Program: Mathematics Classes by Prof. Sneha Gupta

As part of the Faculty Exchange Program between Raidighi College and Uluberia College, Prof. Sneha 
Gupta, Assistant Professor, Department of Mathematics, Uluberia College, conducted classes for Semester 1 
and Semester 6 students of the Mathematics Department at Raidighi College on February 21, 2024.

The session aimed to provide students with exposure to diverse teaching methodologies and strengthen 
collaborative academic ties between the two institutions. Prof. Gupta, known for her expertise and engaging  
teaching style, conducted classes that were both insightful and interactive.

For Semester 1 students, the focus was on foundational topics, ensuring a clear understanding of basic  
mathematical concepts critical for advanced studies. Meanwhile, the Semester 6 students benefited from her 
specialized lectures on advanced mathematical theories and problem-solving techniques relevant to their  
curriculum.

Students actively participated in the sessions, which included a mix of theoretical discussions and practical  
problem-solving exercises. Prof. Gupta also shared study strategies and resources to help students excel in  
their academic pursuits.

The program concluded with positive feedback from the students, who appreciated the opportunity to learn 
from a  faculty  member  of  another  institution.  Faculty  members  of  the  Department  of  Mathematics  at 
Raidighi College expressed gratitude to Prof. Gupta for her valuable contribution to the program.

This  initiative  under  the  Faculty  Exchange  Program not  only  enriched  the  learning  experience  of  the  
students but also strengthened the academic collaboration between Raidighi College and Uluberia College,  
fostering a spirit of mutual growth and excellence.

 


